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       Hale Royale Condominiums 
		MANAGER’S REPORT
	   	      December 13, 2019

1.   A telecommunications issue arose last week as the 
modem for the solar panels had gone off which has
been resolved. It was down for about 4 days. 
2.   New depth markers were installed at the lower pool as 
  several were completely unreadable. 
3.   One of the lower pool BBQs is out of service as the timer
                knob is broken.  
4.   One of the chemical disinfectant feeders needs to be 
  replaced at the lower pool.                     
5.   The dryer vents at the rear of the laundry room building
                have been cleaned out. 
6.   A new transformer box between the A & B buildings was 
installed in late October. No costs incurred to the AOAO. 
7.   To the best of my knowledge 4 units are currently on the
market for sale, or are in escrow: A109, A114, C105, & D101
8. [bookmark: _GoBack]  Renovations approved/in progress: A205, E205, E207, & G103
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